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FALL - 2023

Happy Fall! 

FALL LEAVES AND YARD WASTE
It’s that time of year again, the leaves are

falling from the trees. Make sure you bag

your leaves properly in a marked yard waste

bag or container. 

The weather is changing quickly,

so let’s be prepared! As it gets

colder and icy, everyone should

be more careful putting their

waste, recycling and yard waste

to the curb.

Ex: Clearing snow out of your

driveway and salting helps keep

everyone safe!

WINTER IS
COMING...

Tips and Tricks: 

Using different colored bags in the

winter helps our drivers identify your

curbside items. 

Last Day of Yard Waste Pick-Up:

December 1st






